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Phil Makin          June 8, 2021 
3563 Redwood Avenue 
Victoria, B.C. 
V8P 5A1 

 
 
Re: Vancouver Island Woodworkers’ Guild Recognition List 
 
Dear Phil; 
 
The Executive Committee of the Vancouver Island Woodworkers’ Guild has 
established a “Recognition List” where Guild Members that make an 
extraordinary contribution to the Guild are recognized. To be placed on this list a 
member must be nominated by an Executive Committee member and receive 
unanimous support from the Committee. 
 
It is with great pleasure that we are adding your name to this list. Your 
contributions to the Guild are too many and varied to mention here in detail. 
However, your many years with the Wood Recovery Program directing the all-
important wood sales, the Guild Wood Shows, associated media coverage and 
public awareness campaigns have been outstanding in giving the Guild a real 
presence in the community.  This Guild visibility and credibility have also been 
significantly enhanced through your work with Camosun Fine Furniture Program 
and Lee Valley Tools. Recently, your initiative to bring woodworking masters to 
the Guild has been deeply appreciated. 
 
Your are a Guild member that recognizes what needs to done and then gets it 
done! Once again, congratulations on becoming a member of the Guild 
Recognition List. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
Neil Bosdet 
President, Vancouver Island Woodworkers’ Guild  


